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Thursday 2™ April
Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle
Dear Parenis/Carers
Easter

| would like to thank all the children and staff in Years 3 and 4 for such a wonderful Easter Story
celebration in Church on Monday night. It was such a reverent and powerful way to celebrate the
greatest story ever told. Well done children, an amazing event. In addition during Lent the
children have been working with Christine Towers painting Stations of the Cross in the style of
different artists. They were unveiled in assembly yesterday and are truly fabulous. They will be
replacing our Olympic portraits in the hall next term and are well worth a look. Our thanks go to
Christine, who as always worked very hard io ensure the prOJect Wwas a success.

Sponsored Walk

Unfortunately the weather was agamst us iast week and we had to postpone our sponsored walk.
The new date will be 26™ April at 1.30pm (weather permitting) from the same meeting point. | do
hope to see you all there; it r_e_aIIy is an enjoyable family day out. :

Egas
Thank you for all your wonderful creations in our annual' dedorate an' e"gg competition. It really is

wenderful to see the effort made and the joy it brlngs to the chlldren I am sure it is the same for
you as parents!! :

Maths Info Night
Thank you to Mrs Atherton and all the teachers in Key Stage 1, Misé Bourke, Mrs Danby, Mrs

Smith, Miss Newell and Mrs Doherty for the very successful maths evenlng for parents last night,
1 do hope you found it useful and mformatlve :

~ Dinner Money
School closes today for Easter and 1do hope you al_l enjoy a peaéeful and holy Easter
celebration. School reopens on Tuesday 14" April. Dinner money next term will be £60.20 or
£10.75 a week if you prefer.

Thank you as always for your amazing support in all we do.

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle

Healthy School




